
 
 

 
 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT:  

COVID-19 – MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER (UPDATE) 

 

  

We refer to the announcement by the Prime Minister, YAB Tan Sri Muhyiddin Hj. Mohd Yassin on 25th 

March 2020 regarding the two-week extension of the Movement Control Order to prevent the further 

spread of the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) in Malaysia.  

 

Talent Corporation Malaysia Berhad (TalentCorp) wishes to advise that the temporary closure of our 

office has been extended to 14th April 2020. This also applies to the office of the Malaysia Expatriate 

Talent Service Centre (MYXpats Centre).  

 

Rest assured that business continues as usual for TalentCorp and the MYXpats Centre, and we are 

leveraging digital and virtual platforms to ensure the needs of our customers and stakeholders 

continue to be met with minimal disruption throughout the duration of the MCO.  

 

The public is reminded to refer to our Official Statement dated 17th March 2020 for information on 

how we can be reached for urgent matters, enquiries and requests for assistance at this time.    

 

We look forward to returning to full operation on Wednesday, 15th April 2020, or when the authorities 

determine it is appropriate to do so. 

 

 

 

ISSUED BY TALENT CORPORATION MALAYSIA (TALENTCORP) 

26 March 2020 

 

https://www.talentcorp.com.my/clients/TalentCorp_2016_7A6571AE-D9D0-4175-B35D-99EC514F2D24/contentms/img/Official%20Statement_17%20Mar%202020%20COVID-19_2020-03-17.pdf

